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Conservation Partners,

The National Wild Turkey Federation (NWTF) is excited to announce project funding opportunities for the third year of our Waterways for Wildlife Initiative (W4W). This initiative is aimed at riparian restoration efforts in ten states across the NWTF’s America’s Great Open Space and America’s Western Wildlands focal regions (see application for map). The NWTF is now accepting applications for financial assistance in support of riparian projects with a focus on improving wildlife habitat in riparian systems. Projects with a direct benefit to water conservation are highly encouraged. Proposals that expand the long-term or large-scale restoration of riparian ecosystems are also encouraged. The W4W is a source of supplemental funding for expansion or support of projects and is not intended to fully fund projects. In past years, project awards ranged from $2,000-$25,000.  

Attached you will find the 2024 Waterways for Wildlife funding application, and a map of the states included in the initiative area, along with the respective staff contacts should you have any state-specific questions on eligibility, etc. The deadline to submit applications is February 9th and funding will be available starting April 1st, 2024. Applications must be completed in full to be considered for funding and should be sent, along with any supporting documentation (maps, photos, budget table, etc.), via email to w4wapplications@nwtf.net. Please include in the email subject line the state(s) included in the application. 

We encourage you to share this RFP, application and associated materials with colleagues or co-workers who may have an interest in applying for W4W funding. All application materials, general information about the initiative, as well as a summary of past funding awards can be found at the Waterways for Wildlife webpage. Eligible parties include federal, state and local agencies and entities, conservation organizations, colleges/universities and private landowners that are currently working through an existing recognized federal, state or locally sponsored conservation assistance program.

Please feel free to contact your respective NWTF District Biologist, or me directly, if you have any questions regarding the application process or a specific project's eligibility.  We look forward to your proposals.

Yours in Conservation,
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]
Jared McJunkin
Director of Conservation Operations – Central Region
National Wild Turkey Federation
jmcjunkin@nwtf.net785.844.1055
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